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Procedural Order Re: Motion to Reschedule May 19, 2022 Hearing 

On March 31, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,600 scheduling a hearing 

on the parties’ motion for rehearing on May 19, 2022. Conservation Law Foundation (CLF) 

Attorney Nick Krakoff filed a motion on April 25, 2022 to reschedule this hearing to the 

next available date. CLF represented that none of the parties in this proceeding objected to 

its request. 

 In the motion, Attorney Krakoff stated that he was expected to attend a meeting of 

the Gulf of Maine Intergovernmental Renewable Task Force (Gulf of Maine Task Force) that 

was recently scheduled to take place on May 19, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The 

Commission’s hearings calendar has very few openings in May and June 2022, and CLF 

has the resources to send another attorney to the May 19 Gulf of Maine Task Force 

meeting. Therefore, the motion to reschedule the May 19 hearing has been DENIED. 

So ordered, this twenty-ninth day of April, 2022. 
        

 

  

      _________________________ 
Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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